
 
 

From: Martin Jackson <vote@martinjackson.au> 
Sent: 28 July 2024 14:03 
To: Deb Hall <deb@fccr.org.au> 
Subject: RE: Casuarina Coastal Reserve and Landcare 4 Question survey 
  
Deb 
 
Unable to respond as form requires yes or no. 
 
My answers are 
1. Don't know, need to know how and what is already spent 
2 Don't know the issues 
3 Don't know the issues. 
4 Yes, I support Landcare and the work they do and apologise for my hesitant 
responses. It would be dishonest of me to just say Yes. 
 
Regards, Martin 
  
 

 
From: "Deb Hall" <deb@fccr.org.au> 
Sent: 7/28/24 11:54 AM 
To: undefined 
Subject: Casuarina Coastal Reserve and Landcare 4 Question survey 
 
Dear Candidate 
I'm writing on behalf of the Friends of Casuarina Coastal Reserve Inc., Rapid Creek 
Landcare Inc. and Casuarina Coastal Reserve Landcare Group. 
We are concerned about the ongoing inadequate recognition and care for the 
environment of the Northern Territory and in particular the natural values of Casuarina 
Coastal Reserve. 
Candidates' commitments, or otherwise about changing this situation will help 
determine who our members and supporters choose to vote for.  
We are therefore inviting you to complete a four-question survey which you'll find at this 
link:  https://forms.gle/oVxND8DHEKRxeRoK7 .  Please provide your answers by COB 
Sunday 4thAugust. 
We will not endorse any candidates but will publicise your responses (or lack of 
response) to our email lists, on our Facebook sites and websites. We are also 
considering a Media Release. 
Thank you in advance for assisting people to make a well-informed vote.  
Yours sincerely 
Deb Hall 
 
 
 


